
From: RM Floods Planning [mailto:floods.planning@suffolk.gov.uk]  
Sent: 25 January 2017 14:04 
To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Consultation - DC/16/2755/FUL,The Vixen, Millfields Way, Haverhill - PM 
 
FAO Penny Mills 
 
Planning Application - Renovations and extensions to allow change of Public House (Class A4) to 
form 18no residential flats (Class C3) and 2no units for retail, commercial or Offices (Class A1, A2 
or B1) and associated external works to remodel and extend the existing car park. 
The Vixen Millfields Way Haverhill Suffolk 
 
Please see SCC comments on the above application regarding dispose of surface water and all other 
surface water drainage implications. 
 
SCC Position 
 
SCC have reviewed the proposed surface water drainage strategy by Morrish Consulting Engineers 
(ref:- A360/C/DS/02) and we have no objections. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Steven Halls 
Flood and Water Engineer 
Flood and Water Management 
Resource Management 
Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, Suffolk. IP1 2BX 
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